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Will do.

Mr Wigger, your correspondence will be added to the Addendum of the
agenda, and published before the meeting.

Thank you for your participation.

Loren Kolar
Legislative Coordinator
T | (905) 546-2424 ext. 2604
E | loren.kolar@hamilton.ca

From: Wigger Marcel (LCA) 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 5:26 PM
To: Benjamin McFadgen 
Subject: RE: Ancaster Inventory - 4237 Powerline Road West - Opposition to Listing

Hi Ben

I planning on to build a new house for the last couple years. Last year in August I contact City of Hamilton to 
find out if my currant house is under heritage or not. Also I was asking if container
houses are allowed in the area where I have my property. At that time I get the confirmation from Hamilton 
that all OK is to build new house (see the emails between City of Hamilton and me). So I started to get 
mortgage increase to start the project. Shortly after I get the founds from the bank I contacted Ben 
McFadgen from BM Architectural Design to get started on the drawings for the new House. We working 
together with Giant Container to finalize the container layout and the engineering drawings.
Let me know if you have any questions of concerns.

Property address:
Marcel Wigger
4237 Powerline Rd W
Lynden, ON, L0R 1T0
Regard Marcel
Kind regards / Cordialement / Mit freundlichen Grüßen
Marcel Wigger
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